
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 1 December 2005 

6. BOARD MEMBERS’ INFORMATION EXCHANGE 
 
 Members were provided with an opportunity to give a brief update on community activities/Council 

issues, in line with the Board’s Objective No. 2 - “To ensure local people’s needs are being 
represented”. 

 
 The Board decided to request that a report be provided to it regarding the recent Junior 

Neighbourhood Support Programme seminar. 
 
 

Please Note
Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


